
 

 

 

Bridlewood Buzz  

UPCOMING SOCIAL CLUB EVENTS: 

Welcome to another year of fun activities and informative events with the Bridlewood Senior 

Social Club.  Our kickoff, on Tuesday, September 10th at 7 PM, will be “Birthday Bingo”.  Here’s 

a chance to enjoy a fun filled evening with friends and neighbors.   Please invite all you            

know to  join our Club.  Dues continue to be a reasonable $15 per year.                              

Please see the attached application. 

Scheduled Meetings 

Tuesday, October 8th—a speaker from Gloucester County Emergency Management. 

Tuesday, November 12th—Our Friendship Covered Dish. 

Tuesday, December 3rd - Our Annual Holiday Dinner Dance at Adelphia. 

Bridlewood Trick or Treat for our grandchildren will be held on Sunday, October 27th            

from 1 to 3 PM.  You will be receiving instructions and a plate to display on your                        

mailbox, if you are going to participate. 

      Jane Blossom. President Bridlewood Social Club 

 

 

 

 

 

2025-25 Bridlewood Social Club Board 

President:          Jane Blossom                       Treasurer:  Peggy Jones                                               

Vice President :  Phyllis Flacco                     Secretary:  Sophia Jolley 

 

September/October 2024 

GET WELL WISHES 

We extend prayers and speedy recovery wishes to Ellie DiNoia, Wally Robinson, Bill Jolley,   

Bob Ragone,  Thom Weinhardt, and Jeannette Bromley. 

CONGRATULATIONS 

Happy Birthday to Eddie DiProspero who celebrated his 100th Birthday on August 7th with many of his     

former neighbors.  Eddie was an original Bridlewood resident. 
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 UPCOMING TOWNSHIP EVENTS 

 

SENIOR BINGO AT DEPTFORD COMMUNITY CENTER 12 PM (DOORS OPEN AT 11:30 AM 

Wednesday, September 11th 

Wednesday, October 9th 

 

Wednesday 9-18-24, Rain date 9-19-24,  Senior Picnic at Red Bank Battlefield.  This event 

is for Township residents age 60+.  Tickets are $2.00 each and started selling on August 

14th.  Call 856-384-6900 for availability. 

 

Wednesday, 9-25-24, Over 85 Birthday Luncheon at Aulletto's Caterers, Noon to 3 PM.  

This is a free luncheon honoring Deptford residents over the age of 85.  Invitations were 

mailed to qualifying residents and will be required to enter. 

 

Saturday, 9-28-24, Town-wide Yard Sale, 8AM to 5 PM.  Participating residents must      

register.   Information will be posted on the Deptford Website closer to the event.       

Deptford Website:   https://www.deptford-nj.org 

 

Saturday, 10-5-24, Shred Day Event.  9 to 11 AM at Deptford Community Center,           

1219 Delsea Drive, Westville, NJ 08093 

 

Thursday, 10-12-24, Fall Festival at Andoloro Farm, 138 Andoloro Way, Westville,              

1 to 7 PM.  A fun family day with live music and DJ, hayrides, pumpkin picking and       

decorating, craft vendors, food trucks, beer garden. 

Saturday l0-21-24, Blood Drive.  There will be a blood drive from 2 to 7 PM at the Deptford 

Community Center, 1219 Delsea Drive, Westville.  If you are able and willing to donate, 
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Bridlewood Homeowner’s Association Board of Trustees 

 President:           Paul Swierczynski                     Treasurer:  Cathy Decina                                

 Vice President:  Thom Weinhardt                    Secretary:  Liz Curry                                                 

 Trustees:            Carol Capriotti, Bill Jolley, (One current Trustee vacancy)  

Any information/suggestions you would like added to the Buzz,                                                   

please submit to any Board Member or Buzz Editor.                                                                        

All information must be submitted by the 15th of the month before the next newsletter.           

Arlene Mastero, 856-468-1133, arlenem179@verizon.net                                                               

Beth Ward, 856-430-3494, bridlewood2003@gmail.net 
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HOMEOWNER’S CORNER 

PAGE THREE 

The Bridlewood Board of Trustees hope that all of our neighbors have had a                  

great Summer, either at the shore, mountains or at home. 

 

INFORMATION TO SHARE 

 For any repairs and/or improvements to the outside of your home, a BHARC (Bridlewood                 

Homeowners Architectural Review Committee) Application is required.  This form is in                 

the Homeowners Manual (on line) or is available from HOA Board Officers.  Completed                 

forms should be returned to Thom Weinhardt, 147 Trellis Lane. 

 The Bridlewood Estates Homeowners Manual is available on line at our home page 

www.bridlewoodestatesdeptford.org.   If you would like to have a paper copy of the Manual,          

copies will be available at the October General Meeting;  the cost is $15.00 per manual. 

 If anyone has any issue with the landscaping contractor, please contact Thom Weinhardt,              

the contact person with Gill’s. 

 HOA Board Workshop Meetings are held on Friday mornings at 10 AM at the Senior Center.           

Dates of the next several meetings are: 

Friday, September 6th 

                                                                 Friday, October 4th 

Friday, November 1st 

Friday, December 6th                                                          

 We need members of the Bridlewood Community to step forward and participate at Board             

Members.  We currently have one Trustee vacancy and another Trustee term will be up                   

in September.  We will be holding elections in the Fall (October) to fill these positions.            

You are invited to join the Board for a monthly Workshop Meeting to see how it works.                 

Please consider serving. 

 The next Bridlewood Homeowners Association General Meeting will be held on Monday,                 

October 7th at 7 PM at the Senior Center. 



 

 

 Welcome to our new Bridlewood Residents.  

     We  invite you to attend our First Senior Social 

Club Meeting to be held on September 10th at 7 PM 

in the Deptford Senior Center to meet your new 

neighbors. 

     We welcome you to join our group and partici-

pate in the many activities we have during the year. 

 

  Jane  Blossom, President                         

         Bridlewood Senior Social Club 



 

 

 

BRIDLEWOOD SOCIAL CLUB 

 

2024-25 Membership Application Form                         

$15.00 per person per year 

 

Name  _____________________________________________ 

Address ___________________________________________ 

Phone   ___________________________________________ 

 

Name  ____________________________________________ 

Address __________________________________________ 

Phone    __________________________________________ 

 

The Club needs volunteers to help in a variety of ways.        

Please check any of the areas listed below with which        

you are willing to help: 

______ Holiday Party Planning Committee                                  

______ Baking                                                                            

______ Kitchen Help                                                                   

______ Distribution of the Monthly Buzz  

 

If you cannot attend our September Social Club Meeting, 

please return forms and dues at our next meeting on      

October 8th or place in Mrs. Weinhardt’s mailbox,              

147 Trellis Lane, 

 

   


